
Blankney Seniors June Report 

Monday 5th June 23 

Carholme GC Home. 

This match was a very good match with some incredible Golf being played and resulted in a 

6.5 to 1.5 result to Blankney seniors, What is more amazing is the fact that on the Friday the 

2nd June, I only had 9 players for this game, and recruited 7 players on the Friday. 

The Golf Course condition was seen by all players to be in exceptional condition, we all 

enjoyed the game and the meal afterwards was enjoyed by everyone.  

Thursday 8th June 23 

Woodhall Spa CG Home. 

The day was very good day for the Blankney Team. We had some of the old members 

playing for Woodhall, during the game we had a feeling that we had a good chance of a win, 

when my partner chipped in at the 9th for birdie net 1. The overall result was 6.5 to Blankney 

to 1.5 for Woodhall, as usual everyone enjoyed the day and the meal was as usual par 

excellance. 

Tuesday 13th June 23  

Seacroft GC Away 

The course was in really good condition, the usual dried fairways and smooth greens were 

to be expected, the course of games was a shock as a 8 win margin for Seacroft became 

evident, this should not be classed as bad result, but a confirmation that the Seacroft course 

is a true links course and the playing of such a course is in the hands of the home team. The 

main point in my game was the amazing par at the par five by my playing partner Don 

Ridley, who chipped for a par from a blind shot to the green. 

The meal at Seacroft, was to say the least, the best we have had at an away match this 

season. 

Monday 26th June 23 

Sleaford GC Home 

This event was a draw at 3.5 to 3.5. The game was a close run thing that ebbed and flowed, 

with not many matches finishing with a close point either way. The highlight for the 

Captains team was the player on loan to Sleaford Mr Cyril Bray who played outstanding Golf 

all through the day. Because of the Sleaford Captain being short of players we had a re- 



shuffle our players and asked for one of our players to go, Mr Brenchley was very happy 

with this arrangement as we had a seven four balls out for the game.  

The meal as always, was very good and the salad was very well received by the players, it 

was very refreshing after a hot day in the sun. 

 

Wednesday 28th June 23 

Norwood Park GC Away. 

This was a great away win at 4-2 to Blankney Seniors, the course was a exceptional 

condition and everyone enjoyed the course and bar-b-q afterwards, the standard of play 

was to say the least more than I expected, with birdie and a great deal of pars for many of 

the players. 

It was a shame that we could only play 12 at this course, but those who visited Norwood 

enjoyed the day. 

 


